Dear Parent/Guardian:
Flu season is nearly upon us!  This season we would like to protect our students from the flu by providing free flu vaccines at school during school hours.  The County of Sacramento Department of Health & Human Services will be providing FREE flu vaccines for all healthy children in grades Kindergarten through sixth.  If this is the first time that a child under 9 years of age receives the influenza vaccine, then s/he will receive a 2nd dose of the flu vaccine at the school site approximately 4-6 weeks after the first dose.  They will also receive a second dose if they only received one dose last year. 
Flu in children can be very serious and can cause fever, chills, headache, extreme tiredness, and body aches.  Children can be sick for a week or more which may cause them to miss school or even be hospitalized.  Children age 2-17 are twice as likely to get the flu than adults.  Flu is also very contagious, especially among children.  Children can spread the flu to people in the home who could get very sick from the flu, such as grandparents, younger siblings, or babies.  A yearly flu vaccine is the single best way to help prevent your child from getting and spreading the flu.

The vaccine will be given only to the students who attend the school named below.

School –
Date –   
Time –   
Attached is information regarding the flu vaccine and consent form which each parent or guardian must sign and return it to the school for the student to be immunized.  Please read the attached information carefully. Most children will receive the FluMist( vaccine which is given intra-nasally.  For children with chronic diseases or those that can’t have the FluMist( vaccine we will also have injectable flu vaccine available.  Please answer ALL the questions on the consent form accurately so that we can determine which vaccine is best for your child. We will be unable to vaccinate anyone with incomplete paperwork.
If you wish to have your child’s immunization history entered into the secure and confidential California Automated Immunization Registry (CAIR, formerly Shots for Tots), then sign the attached CAIR consent form and include a copy of your child’s immunization record when you return the consent forms to the school.  Otherwise, we will only enter the flu immunizations we give to your child into CAIR.  The registry is a great way to keep all of your child’s immunizations in one place, it can provide a copy of your child’s shot record to schools, camp, or daycare, it can send you a reminder of when your child’s shots are due, and it can help to prevent your child from receiving duplicate shots because of a lost record.
If you have any questions please call Robyn Huetter RN, PHN with the Sacramento County Immunization Program at (916) 875-7468.

